
From:
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: Stop extension of emergency powers
Date: Friday, 4 March 2022 7:02:10 AM

Hi,
This email is to plea to you to stop the Queensland Government from extending it’s
emergency Covid-19 powers.  We have had enough!!  There is no emergency.
Kind regards,
Lara Ganly 
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